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If you would like to speak directly to an individual

councillor or officer please come along at 7pm. The

main meeting will commence around 7.30pm.

The council wants to know what you think about

life in St Mary’s Park ward. Whether it's services

like recycling, street cleaning, parking, education

and housing where the council has a direct

responsibility – or other areas like policing, public

transport and the NHS – we want to make sure that

we understand your priorities for your community.  

The meeting will be chaired by the leader of the

council Councillor Ravi Govindia. Your three ward

councillors Melanie Hampton, Rhodri Morgan and

Emily Wintle will also be present with leader of the

opposition, Simon Hogg and senior

managers from the council.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk.

Contact your local councillor: 

Melanie Hampton

Cllr.M.Hampton@wandsworth.gov.uk

Rhodri Morgan

Cllr.R.Morgan@wandsworth.gov.uk

Emily Wintle

Cllr.E. Wintle@wandsworth.gov.uk

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 
Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Your ward councillor report

Fred Wells Gardens There’s still a few

days left (until March 24) for people to

take part in a consultation on proposed

improvements to Fred Wells Gardens

worth £316,000. The proposals include

upgrades to the playground and tennis

courts. We want to make sure that this

important neighbourhood green space is

looked after and improved for local

residents.

Protecting the Number 19 Bus Service

The council is calling on TfL to reverse its

proposal to axe the number 19 bus in

Battersea. The well-used route currently

runs from Battersea Bridge Road to

Finsbury Park, but TfL want it to operate

only between Finsbury Park and Holborn.

The council is asking TfL to change its

mind and keep this service running to

Battersea.

Battersea Church Road Following pleas

from local residents the council has

agreed to look at ways of reducing

vehicle speeds and traffic volumes on

Battersea Church Road.

Lavender Hill Police Station The council

welcomes the recent announcement that

Lavender Hill Police Station is to remain

open after it was earmarked for closure

by City Hall. Local people had expressed

widespread concern at its proposed loss.

Refreshing Battersea High Street  The

council is planning a significant

investment to improve Battersea High

Street, following a detailed public

consultation last year. We think the

proposed changes will make the high

street a more attractive and vibrant

environment and help boost local

businesses.
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